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From: Dan Norcini [dnorcini@sbcglobal.net] a1, R LD
Sent:  Sunday, July 16, 2006 6:18 PM

To: secretary
Subject: COT reports

Dear folks:

I would urge you to continue with the Commitment of Traders reports as is. I have been
trading for more than 16 years and have found the reports to be INVALUABLE.

I believe the last thing we need in the US financial markets is LESS TRANSPARANCY.

Sincerely,
Dan Norcini
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